Memorandum

To: Board of Education

From: David Ackerman

Date: May 14, 2012

Re: Extracurricular Positions

Due to resignations we have several extracurricular positions open. It is recommended to fill these positions as follows:

• Ann Langholt, Musical and All School Play Director

- Rochelle Ebel, Assistant Musical Director
- Rochelle Ebel, Large Group Speech Advisor
- Rochelle Ebel, Prom Advisor

May 10, 2012

To: Superintendant Ackerman and the Central Lyon School Board

From: Ben Gerleman, Athletic Director

It is my recommendation that we approve Hunter Sieperda as volunteer coach to help with weight room supervision this summer. Hunter was a great athlete for Central Lyon and is currently playing baseball for Morningside College. He will be a great asset for our programs and will help our young kids mature over the summer in the weight room. His knowledge of what the coaches expect is first hand and he will be able to communicate that to our youth.

Sincerely,

Ben T. Gerleman

Bant. Gol

May 10, 2012

To: Superintendant Ackerman and the Central Lyon School Board

From: Ben Gerleman, Athletic Director

It is my recommendation that we approve Sadie Knobloch as volunteer coach to help with weight room supervision this summer. Sadie played vital roles for Central Lyon while she participated in sports here. She will be a great asset for our programs and will help our young kids mature over the summer in the weight room. Her knowledge of what the coaches expect is first hand and she will be able to communicate that to our youth.

Sincerely,

Ben T. Gerleman

Bant. Gol